
 

 
 
 
 
6 February 2020  
 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian 
 
I wish to remind you, as outlined in the Information booklets distributed at the start of the year, that 
the second Senior School Parental Consultation takes place on Thursday 13 February from 1:30 to 
3:30pm.  
 
A Careers Adviser from the NI Careers Service will be in attendance.  Please do not hesitate to take 
advantage of this opportunity. 
 
Following this event (3.45pm - 4.45pm), representatives from the University of Ulster and Queen's 
University Belfast will host an information session for Year 13 pupils and parents in the assembly 
hall. 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
Mr M Harding 
Head of Senior School 
 

 


